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O'Donnell, Shanna

From: Janice Ambruso <jlambruso@hartfordbar.org>
Sent: Tuesday, November 3, 2020 11:05 AM
To: Rules Committee
Subject: HCBA Comments
Attachments: TJR comments to Rules Committee.pdf

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless 
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.  

Dear Members of the Rules Committee of the Superior Court 
Please see attached Hartford County Bar Association comments, by HCBA President, Thomas J. Rechen, Esq, 
regarding Proposed rule amendments. 
Sincerely,  
Jan Ambruso 
 

Janice L. Ambruso | Executive Director 

Hartford County Bar Association | 100 Pearl Street | Hartford, CT 06103  
O 860.525.8106 | F 860.293.1345 | jlambruso@hartfordbar.org | http://www.hartfordbar.org  
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